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Comments: My name is Robert Dickey, and I have had the pleasure of visiting the South 32 Hermosa project on

numerous occasions as a Project Executive with Sundt Construction. With 33 years of experience in the mining

industry, both domestically and internationally, I have witnessed various approaches to environmental

stewardship.

 

I am deeply impressed with South 32's commitment to minimizing environmental impacts. Their policies and

practices not only meet but far exceed governmental mandates, setting a new standard in the industry. South

32's dedication to environmental protection is commendable and unmatched in my extensive experience.

 

Furthermore, South 32 has made significant contributions to the communities of Patagonia, Nogales, Sonoita,

and Tucson. Their community engagement and employment initiatives have positively impacted these local

economies, demonstrating their commitment to social responsibility and community development.

 

Sincerely,

 

Robert Dickey

Project Executive

Sundt Construction


